
 

 
April 28, 2021 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for Veterans Transition House in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Veterans Transition House, located at 1297 Purchase 
Street, New Bedford Massachusetts, 02740 

The funding would be used to improve technology systems to improve client health record keeping, data 
collection, analysis, reporting. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in these  
projects. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

William R. Keating 
Member of Congress 

 
  


